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Just before half term, the Charity & Community Outreach Team from the Sixth Form
Leadership Team ran two virtual Bingo nights to raise money for Chestnut Tree House, a
children's hospice for Sussex, Brighton and South East Hampshire caring for 300 children
and young adults from 0-19 years of age. One of the events was for teachers and the other
was for the wider school community. Both had a great turn out and between the two the
team raised over £1,250. During lockdown, Chestnut Tree House lost 70% of their
fundraising, so this money is really appreciated. The Charity and Community Outreach Team
want to give a massive thank you to everyone who took part and to everyone who helped
us set up the event! Congratulations to all the winners as well!

Just a few of the people who took part.



